
Date: 

 

 

Claris Capital Ltd 

120, St Ursula Street 

Valletta VLT 1236, 

Malta 

 

Dear Dr Mifsud Parker, 

 

Re: Foreign Account Tax Compliance Act [‘FATCA’] Declaration 

 

With reference to the communication dated Friday 11th March 2016, regarding subject matter in 

caption we would like to inform you that there were changes to the information held by Claris Capital 

Ltd.  In this regard, the following information was updated: 

 

1. List of documents/information which were updated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindly contact the undersigned should you require any documentation in relation to the above.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Settlor 

 


